File No. 14-0366-S4

PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to medical
and recreation marijuana with respect to new and prior legislation.

Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Martinez - Huizar - Wesson):

REQUEST the City Attorney, with the assistance of the Chief Legislative Analyst, to report on
already enacted as well as proposed state legislation regarding medical as well as recreation
marijuana including the following: 1) the status of bills AB 243, AB 266, SB 643 and AB 21; 2)
how these bills affect or could affect Proposition D and the City; and 3) how could the City further
protect neighborhoods and ensure local control should the City move away from Proposition D.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst
has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:
At a regular meeting held on May 31, 2016, the PLUM Committee considered the Motion

(Martinez - Huizar - Wesson) relative to medical and recreational marijuana. After an opportunity
for public comment, the Committee recommend on consent for Council to adopt the Motion.
This matter is now submitted to the Council for it's consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

MEVIBER: VOTE
HUIZAR YES
HARRIS-DAWSON  YES
CEDILLO YES
ENGLANDER ABSENT
FUENTES YES
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-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-


https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=14-0366-S4

